
Taxpayers have supported these jobs all year and just as aviation hopes to get back on its feet, the support is being
pulled. Subsidised flights to some locations provides no guarantees for job security and fails to support workers to
pay bills. 

Not only that, magically all bar one of the discounted flights is to a marginal or Liberal-held seat.

This is a disgraceful continuation of the Federal Government's refusal to listen to workers, instead catering to big
business and its own political self-interests.

This will be a disaster. It will mean a serious threat to jobs. It will mean a devastating loss of skills to the industry.

We are asking you to get involved to let the Government know that this is the wrong move. 

We must keep fighting to keep workers in jobs and prevent a loss of skills to the industry.

Please urgently email Prime Minister Scott Morrison and Treasurer Josh Frydenberg today to tell them to implement
Aviation Keeper, a wage subsidy for all aviation workers that caps CEO salaries and bans bonuses and dividends: 
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AVIATION JOBS AT RISK:
EMAIL SCOMO TODAY

Your branch will be in touch with updates in the coming days on our campaign to save

jobs in aviation. If you're struggling, remember that it is always OK to ask for help:

The Federal Government is ripping away the JobKeeper lifeline that has

kept thousands of aviation workers in their jobs. 

bit.ly/TellScoMo

Lifeline: 13 11 14 
 

Beyond Blue: 1300 22 4636


